
 

 
 

 

May 2023  

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Year 11 English May Commitment – Thursday 1st June 2023 - 9.00am – 2.15pm. 

 

This May half term, we are offering English Language commitment sessions in order to 

enable your child to achieve in their exams in June. This will be a perfect opportunity for 

students to revise support with the guidance from the English teachers which will 

supplement their revision at home. 

 

There are only 120 spaces available for this session on Thursday 1st June, therefore, to 

secure your child’s place, please click here. https://forms.office.com/e/qR8ppEZqC6 

 

This is a full day session therefore students will be allowed to leave the site at lunchtime 

and must return for the afternoon session. Alternatively, they may bring a packed lunch 

to eat at college. If a student is leaving site, they must sign in and out at reception. 

 

Students attending must enter the college site at the main reception gate next to the 

Hub at the front of college. Students will then be registered with the appropriate 

member of staff running the session. 

 

Encouragement from home is vital at this important time, and we thank you for your      

continuing support.                  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

   K. McGowan    

 

Mrs K. McGowan      

Assistant Principal    

(Assessment and Outcomes) 
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